Notice to Citizens - Blasting Operations

As part of preparatory work for road rehabilitation, the Municipality wishes to inform
citizens that blasting operations will take place from August 18 to 29, 2025 in the
following areas:

® Kilmar Road:

* Near des Lilas Road
* South of Lessard Road

® Rawcliffe Road :

* From Edina Road to 6th Concession West
@ Alternating traffic

During this period, traffic on the affected roads will be alternating, with flaggers on site. Delays are to be
expected.

1 ) Noise and vibrations

Blasting work may cause detonation sounds and minor ground vibrations in the affected areas. All
operations will be carried out in a safe and controlled manner.



